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Executive Body of Pakistan Pharmacist Association-2021 
 
A meeting of executive council of Grand Pharmacist Alliance (GPA) held on January 19, 2021. The headship of 
GPA has decided to establish an Executive Body of Pakistan Pharmacist Association (PPA) as early as 
possible. The main responsibility of this executive body is to hold a free, fair and independent election to introduce 
a real representation of pharmacist community in Pakistan. Therefore, an Executive Body of Pakistan 
Pharmacist Association will be established and announced next week.  
Feel free to contact if any information needed.  
Regards,  
 
 
Chairman 
Grand Pharmacist Alliance (GPA)  
Pakistan Pharmacist Association (PPA) 
+92 321 222 0885 | +92 320 7600 885  
 
 
Well wishers:  

 Muhammad Saqib Javed Bhatti B.Pharm., M.Pharm, Faisalabad. +92 306 4860665  
 Tahir Farooq B.Pharm., M.Pharm.,Sargodha. +92 300 9600118 | +92 321 960 0118 
 Saeed-ur-Rasheed Nazir B.Pharm., M.Phil., PhD, Sargodha. +92 301 4629275 
 Fiaz Ahmad Faizi Lahore, Pakistan. +92 300 4205253 
 Tahir Aziz Mughal B.Pharm., M.Phil., PhDSKMCH&RC,Lahore.  +92 321 488 7801 | tahir@skm.org.pk 
 Malik Muhammad Waheed B.Pharm., Jehlum.  +92 300 9515870 
 Iradat Hussain, Islamabad, Pakistan. +92 300 5016346 | 03214706508 | iradat35@gmail.com 
 Hafiz Muhammad Abdullah, Lahore. +92 333 684 9989 | +92 333 6849989 
 Arif Ali Arrain Karashi, Sindh Pakistan. +92 300 3019512 
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